
Wormholt News
Friday 24th March

Head’s Chat
Dear Families,

As I’m sitting here in my office typing this, hailstones are falling heavily outside! I’m sure it was
beautifully sunny 5 minutes ago. Oh - it’s sunny again now!! This weather really is so unpredictable.

It was lovely to have so many Reception mums in on Wednesday for our annual Mother’s Day Lunch.
The event was a great success. Please see the photos below.

Please remember that if your child is fasting, you must let the office know. Children will not be allowed
to fast unless we have your permission.

As we come towards the end of a busy term, I would like to say how impressed I have been with your
children this term. I have given out lots of pen licences for children with amazing handwriting, I have
been shown fantastic pieces of work from children from Nursery all the way up to Year 6, I have had
children showing incredibly rights respecting behaviour, I have had a child play the guitar to me - what
more can I ask for? Your children are truly the best🙂

Remember the clocks move forwards on Sunday morning.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Anika Hargie

Headteacher



MOTHER’S DAY LUNCH

Thank you to all the mums who came to our Mother’s Day lunch on Wednesday.

What a lovely bunch you are!





RED NOSE DAY - Friday 17th March

Thank you for all the donations for Red Nose Day. We raised £125!

Talking to children

If there are ever issues with another child in the school, please come and tell a member of staff
straight away. Please NEVER approach someone else’s child. It can cause huge upset with
children and parents. We are here to help and we will always listen to you.

Thank you



Sustrans Big Walk andWheel

Next week is the second week of the Big Walk and Wheel
competition. Please try to walk, cycle or scooter to
school!

Ramadan

Ramadan began yesterday and we understand that some of our older children
want to fast. We need to be mindful about the impact of fasting on younger
children and we would encourage only weekend fasting at home, when the
children can rest and perform prayers with their wider family or choosing a day
or two in the week when they fast. Children in Key Stage 1 will not be able to fast
at school, as they are simply too young. If you do want your KS2 child to fast, it is
really important that we have your permission first, so please let the office know as soon as possible.
You can either call or email info@wormholtpark.lbhf.sch.uk. If we don’t have your permission, I’m afraid
they will not be able to fast. Thank you as ever for your support.

Parents Of Wormholt - POW - New Parent Group

Would you like to be part of the new Parents of Wormholt group? Do you
have any time that you could spare?

We would love to create a ‘Parent Group’, where parents could come together
and think of ways to raise money for the school and hold events across the
year. If this is something that you would be interested in, please speak with
Mrs Everett. She is always in the playground at the beginning and end of day.

Parent Evenings

We are holding Parents Evenings from Monday 24th April to Friday 7th May 2023. Your child’s class
teacher will be sharing further information with you about how you can book an appointment for these
very soon.



Class Assemblies

Class assemblies being held in the Summer term are:

● Friday 5th May 2023 - Oslo (Reception)
● Friday 19th May 2023 - Harare (Year 1)
● Friday 16th June 2023- Ottawa (Reception)

These are held in the bottom hall from 10.00am to 10.15am. Doors open at 9.55am. Please don’t be
late as this can be upsetting for children expecting you to be there from the start. It is also disruptive
for the rest of the children.

Please can we remind you that any photographs or videos taken during class assemblies are for
personal use only and should NOT be shared on any social media.

Please find the list of all the upcoming dates for class assemblies on our website at:
https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/assemblies/

Spring Spectacular free activities and food

Following on from Hammersmith & Fulham’s hugely successful February Half-Term Programme, they
are now getting ready for some fun throughout the Easter Holiday.

Their focus is on providing daily enriching activities with a nutritious meal. They are working with
delivery partners across the Hammersmith & Fulham Borough to be able to offer many different
engaging activities.

The programme is focused on school aged children (4-18 years and up to 25 years with a SEND need)
and who are eligible for Free School Meals. All information is on the website: Spring Spectacular free
activities and food | LBHF .

On the website you can find a list of organisations (in alphabetical order) that will be working
throughout the Easter holiday from Monday 3 to Sunday 16 April 2023 to deliver FREE activities and
food to children and young people in H&F. Each provider has provided further information on how you
can book spaces for your children.

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/assemblies/
https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/children-and-young-people/spring-spectacular-free-activities-and-food?dm_i=BGN,88LE5,3BDMX0,XTHGJ,1
https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/children-and-young-people/spring-spectacular-free-activities-and-food?dm_i=BGN,88LE5,3BDMX0,XTHGJ,1


Readers of the Week

This week, the Star Reader of the Week is William V in Tripoli (Y5)

Well Done!

Skills Builder Weekly Challenge

Have you been completing any of these skills builder challenges at home? Please let us know how you
are finding these. Here is this week's challenge!

Skills Builder has resources available for parents/carers on their website. The Home Zone helps
parents and carers to build their child’s essential skills at home.Each week they have a different Skills
Challenge that parents/carers can complete with their child. Click here to visit their website

https://www.skillsbuilder.org/homezone
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/parents-and-carers


School Calendar

Our School calendar is updated regularly. Please click the link below to
access it.

Click here to see

Attendance

Best Attendance this week

1st Washington

2nd La Paz and Seoul

Best Punctuality this week

1st Wellington

2nd Tokyo

Well done to these classes!

Useful Dates
Spring Term 2023

Friday 31st March - 1.30pm End of Term

Summer Term 2023

Monday 17th April Children back

Friday 21st April INSET DAY

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday

Monday 8th May Additional Bank Holiday

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June Half Term

Thursday 29th June INSET DAY

Friday 21st July - 1.30pm Last day of term

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/school-calendar/



